Biography Note Taking Graphic Organizer
As recognized, adventure as capably as experience about lesson, amusement, as
well as concord can be gotten by just checking out a ebook biography note
taking graphic organizer plus it is not directly done, you could admit even
more a propos this life, re the world.
We present you this proper as with ease as easy exaggeration to acquire those
all. We give biography note taking graphic organizer and numerous book
collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. in the middle of
them is this biography note taking graphic organizer that can be your partner.

Just-Right Reading Response Activity Sheets for Young Learners Erica Bohrer
2010-05 Help kids extend and deepen their reading experiences with these
delightful, comprehension-boosting graphic organizers. Topics include
identifying story elements, sequencing events, drawing conclusions,
summarizing, making connections, examining words, and more.Boosts reading
comprehension.Encourages critical and creative thinking.Can be used with
fuction and nonfiction.Works well for independant, small-group, or whole class
activities.Great for visual learners.Meets state and national language arts
standards.
3-D Graphic Organizers Daniel J. Barnekow 2009-09-01 Offers twenty graphic
organizer projects with instructions, templates, lists of objectives and
materials, item descriptions, and suggestions for using the item for alternate
topics on ready-to-reproduce pages.
The Giver Lois Lowry 2014-07-01
ills, a boy approaches the time
Elders, but his selection leads
reveals the dark secrets behind

Living in a "perfect" world without social
when he will receive a life assignment from the
him to a mysterious man known as the Giver, who
the utopian facade.

DK Life Stories Amelia Earhart Libby Romero 2020-02-25 Discover the inspiring
story of Amelia Earhart - the first woman to fly solo over the Atlantic
Ocean... Amelia Earhart is one of the world's most famous aviators in the
history of flight and a role model for women everywhere. Follow the story of
this trailblazing pilot - from her childhood adventures in Kansas, USA, to her
around-the-world-flight in 1937, which ended in her mysterious disappearance
over the Pacific Ocean. This biography book for kids ages 8-11 charts the major
events of Amelia's life, including buying her first plane (a bright yellow biplane that she named "The Canary"), gaining her pilot's license in 1923,
becoming the first female air passenger to cross the Atlantic Ocean in 1928,
and becoming the first woman to fly solo across the Atlantic in 1932, earning
her the nickname "Queen of the Air". The story of a true feminist icon, DK Life
Stories: Amelia Earhart is the gripping tale of a determined woman who broke
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the rules and followed her dreams skywards. This new kids' biography series
from DK goes beyond the basic facts to tell the true life stories of history's
most interesting and inspiring people. Full-color photographs and hand-drawn
illustrations complement the age-appropriate, narrative text to create an
engaging book children will enjoy reading. Definition boxes, information
sidebars, inspiring quotes, and other nonfiction text features add depth, and a
handy reference section at the back makes DK Life Stories the one biography
series everyone will want to collect.
Who Is Bill Gates? Patricia Brennan Demuth 2013-03-21 Bill Gates, born in
Seattle, Washington, in 1955, is an American business magnate, investor,
philanthropist, and author. In this Who Was...? biography, children will learn
of Gates' childhood passion for computer technology, which led him to
revolutionize personal computers. Through the success of his now-world-famous
software company, Microsoft, Bill Gates became one of the wealthiest
philanthropists in history.This fascinating story of a child technology genius
is sure to captivate all audiences!
African American Biographies 2006
Reading & Writing Lessons Using Graphic Organizers Debra J. Housel 2008-09-01
Writing the Four-Blocks® Way, Grades K - 6 Patricia M. Cunningham 2008-08-26
Write on! Writing the Four-Blocks(R) Way gives teachers of grades K–6 a glimpse
into writing classrooms throughout the school year. This resource includes
ideas for setting up a writing classroom, motivating students to write and keep
writing, teaching reading through writing, supporting struggling writers, and
teaching different genres. This 240-page book supports the Four-Blocks(R)
Literacy Model and features lessons on editing, revising, sharing, and
publishing.
School, Family, and Community Partnerships Joyce L. Epstein 2018-07-19
Strengthen family and community engagement to promote equity and increase
student success! When schools, families, and communities collaborate and share
responsibility for students' education, more students succeed in school. Based
on 30 years of research and fieldwork, this fourth edition of a bestseller
provides tools and guidelines to use to develop more effective and equitable
programs of family and community engagement. Written by a team of well-known
experts, this foundational text demonstrates a proven approach to implement and
sustain inclusive, goal-oriented programs. Readers will find: Many examples and
vignettes Rubrics and checklists for implementation of plans CD-ROM complete
with slides and notes for workshop presentations
Assessing and Teaching Reading Composition and Writing, 3-5 K. Michael Hibbard
2013-09-27 The performance tasks in this book are linked directly to
instructional strategies and include holistic rubrics, analytic rubrics, and
assessment lists. They can be photocopied and distributed to your students.
Included in this series are 98 performance tasks, 196 assessment lists, 18
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holistic rubrics, 30 analytic rubrics, and 88 graphic organizers.
Who Was Milton Hershey? James Buckley (Jr.) 2013 A look at Milton Hershey's
life details his professional successes, including the founding of the Hershey
Chocolate Company, and how he used his wealth to benefit others.
Information Problem-solving Michael B. Eisenberg 1990 The authors present an
in-depth investigation of a powerful approach to integrated library and
iformation skills instruction that defines the Big Six skills and discusses how
to implement. Also included are instructional units and lessons.
Cesar Chavez Eric Braun 2005-09-01 In graphic novel format, highlights the life
and accomplishments of labor leader Cesar Chavez, who started a union that
would become the United Farm Workers (UFW).
Language in Writing Instruction María Estela Brisk 2020-09-23 Accessible and
engaging, this book offers a comfortable entry point to integrating language
instruction in writing units in grades 3–8. A full understanding of language
development is necessary for teaching writing in a successful and meaningful
way. Applying a Systemic Functional Linguistics (SFL) approach, María Brisk
embraces an educator’s perspective, breaks down the challenges of teaching
language for non-linguists, and demonstrates how teachers can help students
express their ideas and create cohesive texts. With a focus on the needs of all
students, including bilingual and English language learners, Brisk addresses
topics necessary for successful language instruction, and moves beyond
vocabulary and grammar to address meaning-making and genre. This book provides
a wealth of tools and examples for practice and includes helpful instructional
resources that teachers can return to time after time. Moving from theory to
practice, this teacher-friendly text is a vital resource for courses in
language education programs, in-service teacher-training seminars, and for preservice and practicing English Language Arts (ELA) teachers who want to expand
their teaching abilities and knowledge bases. This book features a sample unit
and a reference list of instructional resources.
Becoming a Literacy Leader Jennifer Allen 2006 Becoming a Literacy Leader
chronicles the work of Jennifer Allen, an elementary teacher who moved to a new
school and a new job as a literacy specialist, and found herself tackling
everything from teacher study groups to state-mandated assessment plans. The
book is rooted in Jennifer's belief that teachers know what they need when it
comes to professional development in literacy, and the best literacy leaders
are those who listen to and respect the educators in their midst. Grounded in
research but thoroughly practical, Jennifer shares advice on: organizing a
literacy room with resources for classroom teachers, including book lists, bins
of children's books tied to craft and strategy lessons, bulletin board ideas,
and files with instructional materials; developing intervention classrooms for
struggling readers and writers built on collaboration between teachers and
literacy specialists; setting up assessment notebooks for teachers, and
preparing new and veteran teachers for student assessments across grades;
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creating model programs for dealing with schoolwide problems like reading
fluency, and then moving from the pilot to implementation in many classrooms;
coaching new and veteran teachers in the latest literacy practices, without
taking on the role of expert; analyzing and using books, videos and journals in
professional development programs; infusing routine staff meetings with
discussions of new literacy curricula; leading teacher study groups using a
variety of formats; finding and budgeting money for professional development
programs in literacy; protecting time and scheduling priorities, to ensure the
literacy specialist position doesn't become a "catch-all" for the random needs
of teachers or administrators. At a time when all administrators are urged to
be literacy leaders, this insider's view helps to define what leadership looks
like and shows how to create an environment that fosters professional
development. Jennifer Allen shares the balance leaders struggle with, as they
strive to support and honor the fine practices of teachers, even as they nudge
colleagues to improve their literacy instruction. Ultimately, Becoming a
Literacy Leader is a hopeful book, an optimistic and realistic portrait of life
in schools among teachers committed to doing their jobs well.
Forgiven Vince Russo 2005 A wrestling promoter documents his role in the
popularity of the World Wrestling Federation, providing insight into his work
as principal writer and discussing the lives of the such superstars as Shawn
Michaels, Bret Hart, and The Rock.
Red Rosa Kate Evans 2015-12-08 A graphic novel of the dramatic life and death
of German revolutionary Rosa Luxemburg A giant of the political left, Rosa
Luxemburg is one of the foremost minds in the canon of revolutionary socialist
thought. But she was much more than just a thinker. She made herself heard in a
world inimical to the voices of strong-willed women. She overcame physical
infirmity and the prejudice she faced as a Jew to become an active
revolutionary whose philosophy enriched every corner of an incredibly
productive and creative life—her many friendships, her sexual intimacies, and
her love of science, nature and art. Always opposed to the First World War,
when others on the German left were swept up on a tide of nationalism, she was
imprisoned and murdered in 1919 fighting for a revolution she knew to be
doomed. In this beautifully drawn work of graphic biography, writer and artist
Kate Evans has opened up her subject’s intellectual world to a new audience,
grounding Luxemburg’s ideas in the realities of an inspirational and deeply
affecting life.
Instant Personal Poster Sets Anonimo 2003-12 Doing biography reports are easy
and fun with this fill-in poster template that invites kids to research, write,
and draw about any person, past or present. The easy prompt-based format guides
kids through the research process and help guarantee report success for all
learners. Great for oral presentations and bulletin board displays. A wonderful
way to meet the language arts standards! For use with Grades 3-6.
40 Graphic Organizers That Build Comprehension During Independent Reading Anina
Robb 2003-08-01 Provides graphic organizers to help students get the most out
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of independent reading.
Assessing and Teaching Reading Comprehension and Writing, 3-5 K. Michael
Hibbard 2003 The performance tasks in this book are linked directly to
instructional strategies and include holistic rubrics, analytic rubrics, and
assessment lists. They can be photocopied and distributed to your students.
Included in this series are 98 performance tasks, 196 assessment lists, 18
holistic rubrics, 30 analytic rubrics, 88 graphic organizers
Common Core State Standards for Grade 6 Michelle Manville 2014-05-21 Common
Core State Standards for Grade 6: Language Arts Instructional Strategies and
Activities is designed to help teachers address Common Core standards using
research-based, effective instructional strategies in combination with readyto-use activities.
Ditch That Textbook Matt Miller 2015-04-13 Textbooks are symbols of centuriesold education. They're often outdated as soon as they hit students' desks.
Acting "by the textbook" implies compliance and a lack of creativity. It's time
to ditch those textbooks--and those textbook assumptions about learning In
Ditch That Textbook, teacher and blogger Matt Miller encourages educators to
throw out meaningless, pedestrian teaching and learning practices. He empowers
them to evolve and improve on old, standard, teaching methods. Ditch That
Textbook is a support system, toolbox, and manifesto to help educators free
their teaching and revolutionize their classrooms.
The Teacher's Big Book of Graphic Organizers Katherine S. McKnight 2010-05-21
Tap into the power of graphic organizers for classroom success Veteran educator
and NCTE trainer Katherine McKnight shows how students can use graphic
organizers as an important tool to organize new information. Providing a visual
representation that uses symbols to express ideas, concepts, and convey
meaning, graphic organizers help to depict relationships between facts, terms,
and ideas. The author demonstrates how graphic organizers have proven to be a
powerful teaching and learning strategy. Includes 100 graphic organizers-more
than any comparable book Included graphic organizers can be used before-,
during-, and after-learning activities across the content areas Contains easyto-follow instructions for teachers on how to use and adapt the book's graphic
organizers Offers strategies for teachers to create their own graphic
organizers for different grade levels The author Katherine McKnight is a noted
literacy educator.
Keys to the Secondary Classroom Rain Bongolan 2009-11-16 An easy-to-use source
for all the strategies you need to thrive in the secondary classroom!
Leveraging a wealth of information from the New Teacher Center, this userfriendly guide provides a solid foundation for classroom management, lesson
planning, and assessment. Teachers will learn step-by-step tips for organizing
standards-based curriculum across the content areas, supported by extensive
reproducible forms and go-to references. This new edition also includes: Lesson
plans by exemplary math and language arts teachers Guidelines for clear
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homework procedures Strategies for working with struggling readers Tips for
maintaining contact with parents A list of key resources for secondary teachers
Tools for Teaching in the Block Roberta Sejnost 2009-04-09 This book provides
teachers with a four-phase lesson planning framework and numerous teaching
strategies to build higher-level thinking skills and increase student learning
in extended class periods.
Graphic Organizers for Reading Comprehension Classroom Complete Press
2015-04-30 58 color reproducible graphic organizers to help your students
comprehend any book or piece of literature in a visual way. Our graphic
organizers enable readers to see how ideas fit together, and can be used to
identify the strengths and weaknesses of your students' thought processes. Our
graphic organizers are essential learning tools that will help your students
construct meaning and understand what they are reading. They will help you
observe your students' thinking process on what you read as a class, as a
group, or independently, and can be used for assessment. They include: Story
Maps, Plot Development, Character Webs, Predicting Outcomes, Inferencing,
Foreshadowing, Characterization, Sequencing Maps, Cause-Effect Timelines,
Themes, Story Summaries and Venn Diagrams.
Famous Inventors & Inventions Speedy Publishing 2014-09-30 Famous inventors and
the inventions they develop is a fascinating area of historical study that is
usually far too advanced for young children. However, a Famous Inventors &
Inventions Picture Book breaks that information down in a way that is
interesting and engaging to young boys and girls. Instead of pages and pages of
text that makes no sense to them, children can see a picture of the inventor
alongside the invention they created. This helps to begin laying the foundation
for this knowledge in children at a young age and may even spark their interest
and imagination in this area.
Reading and Writing Across Content Areas Roberta L. Sejnost 2006-08-04 This
invaluable guide offers step-by-step, research-based strategies that will help
you increase your students' reading comprehension, strengthen writing skills,
and build vocabulary across content areas.
How to Survive as a Shark Kristen Foote 2017 An adult shark shows four baby
sharks how to hunt using all six senses, why they can never stop moving, and
what the most dangerous threat to them is. Includes fun facts, a Glossary of
important terms, and photos of real great white sharks. Full color.
Coraline Neil Gaiman 2009-11-02 When a young girl ventures through a hidden
door, she finds another life with shocking similarities to her own. Coraline
has moved to a new house with her parents and she is fascinated by the fact
that their 'house' is in fact only half a house! Divided into flats years
before, there is a brick wall behind a door where once there was a corridor.
One day it is a corridor again and the intrepid Coraline wanders down it. And
so a nightmare-ish mystery begins that takes Coraline into the arms of
biography-note-taking-graphic-organizer

6/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 25, 2022 by guest

counterfeit parents and a life that isn't quite right. Can Coraline get out?
Can she find her real parents? Will life ever be the same again?
The Reading Intervention Toolkit Robb, Laura 2017-03-01 In this must-read book,
Laura Robb uses what she's learned from her vast teaching experience to provide
the research-based tools needed to improve students' reading comprehension.
This practical resource offers classroom-tested interventions to use with
struggling readers provided in 5-, 10 to 15-, and 30 to 40-minute settings. It
provides support for everything from assessment to management and
implementation, to support students' comprehension of both literary and
informational text. This book also demonstrates how teachers can learn about
students’ reading needs through their writing about reading and offers
practical suggestions for differentiating reading instruction to reach the
needs of all readers. The Reading Intervention Toolkit offers student work
examples, prompts and sample think-alouds, fiction and nonfiction text
passages, data collection/observation forms, and scaffolds to use with each
intervention.
The Together Teacher Maia Heyck-Merlin 2012-05-09 An essential guide for overscheduled teachers Maia Heyck-Merlin helps teachers build the habits, customize
the tools, and create space to become a Together Teacher. This practical
resource shows teachers how to be effective and have a life! Author and
educator Maia Heyck-Merlin explores the key habits of Together Teachers—how
they plan ahead, organize work and their classrooms, and how they spend their
limited free time. The end goal is always strong outcomes for their students.
So what does Together, or Together Enough, look like? To some teachers it might
mean neat filing systems. To others it might mean using time efficiently to get
more done in fewer minutes. Regardless, Together Teachers all rely on the same
skills. In six parts, the book clearly lays out these essential skills. HeyckMerlin walks the reader through how to establish simple yet successful
organizational systems. There are concrete steps that every teacher can
implement to achieve greater stability and success in their classrooms and in
their lives. Contains templates and tutorials to create and customize a
personal organizational system and includes a companion website:
www.thetogetherteacher.com Recommends various electronic or online tools to
make a teacher's school day (and life!) more efficient and productive Includes
a Reader's Guide, a great professional development resource; teachers will
answer reflection questions, make notes about habits, and select tools that
best match individual needs and preferences Ebook customers can access CD
contents online. Refer to the section in the Table of Contents labeled,
Download CD/DVD Content, for detailed instructions.
Biography-Driven Culturally Responsive Teaching Socorro G. Herrera 2022-05-06
This popular resource has transformed classrooms for thousands of teachers by
providing how-to guidance for success with culturally and linguistically
diverse (CLD) students. It illustrates how to use strategies that recognize and
leverage all the cultural and linguistic assets that students bring to their
learning. This new edition situates biography-driven instruction at the
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intersection of culturally responsive teaching, culturally sustaining
pedagogies, and antiracist education. Herrera provides updated vignettes and
student work artifacts to reflect the diversity of learners in today's
historically and culturally situated spaces. Teaching strategies, tools, and
interactional processes provide practical, proven ways to restructure
classrooms for relational equity. Increased attention on each learner's
biopsychosocial history will help educators to cultivate classroom ecologies
that nurture and challenge CLD learners to reach their potentials. With lesson
planning and strategy templates, tips for grouping students, teacher
reflections, assessment aids, a classroom observation tool, and more features
to foster classroom and schoolwide change, this edition shows teachers and
administrators how to take the next steps toward critical consciousness and
authentic relationships that will accelerate content learning and foster more
extensive use and development of language. Book Features: Lesson planning guide
that can be used with any curriculum. Strategy tools and templates to foster
engaged learning. Voices of CLD families that highlight benefits of assetdriven practices. Journaling process for critical reflection on assumptions and
perspectives. Book study discussion guide to scaffold collaboration and goal
setting. Classroom observation tool for coaching, mentoring, and selfassessment.
Above and Beyond the Writing Workshop Shelley Harwayne 2021 "This book seeks to
reinvigorate the teaching of writing by harkening back to the original
principles of the writing workshop, offering teachers a meaningful way to teach
children how to write with enthusiasm and expertise. The author argues that we
must focus again on genuine curiosity, individual choice, big blocks of time,
quality conversations, and powerful children's literature"-How to Study in College Walter Pauk 2013-02-14 Over a million students have
transformed adequate work into academic achievement with this best-selling
text. HOW TO STUDY IN COLLEGE sets students on the path to success by helping
them build a strong foundation of study skills, and learn how to gain, retain,
and explain information. Based on widely tested educational and learning
theories, HOW TO STUDY IN COLLEGE teaches study techniques such as visual
thinking, active listening, concentration, note taking, and test taking, while
also incorporating material on vocabulary building. Questions in the Margin,
based on the Cornell Note Taking System, places key questions about content in
the margins of the text to provide students with a means for reviewing and
reciting the main ideas. Students then use this technique--the Q-System--to
formulate their own questions. The Eleventh Edition maintains the
straightforward and traditional academic format that has made HOW TO STUDY IN
COLLEGE the leading study skills text in the market. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.
Biography-Driven Culturally Responsive Teaching, Second Edition Socorro G.
Herrera 2016-01-27 Culturally responsive pedagogy, literacy, and English
learner education expert Socorro Herrera has updated this bestseller to
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clarify, focus, and redefine concepts for the continued professional
development of educators serving culturally and linguistically diverse (CLD)
populations. Teaching strategies and tools have been updated to reflect
important new brain research and to keep pace with our nation’s ever-changing
demographics and constant shift in expectations for K–12 students. Herrera has
also revised the structure and format of the book to help educators find
information quickly while working in highly complex and demanding environments.
New for the Second Edition: Teaching strategies and tools based on the most
current knowledge in the field. Authentic classroom artifacts that have been
collected from teachers across the country. Glossary of key terms providing an
auxiliary resource for current readers and for future applications of content
in professional practice. Reorganized features with new icons providing a more
user-friendly text for practitioner and classroom use. Updated excerpts from
grade-level classroom teachers clarifying practice with CLD students and
families. Additional planning and instructional aids available for free at
www.tcpress.com. Grounded in the latest theory and with more user-friendly
features, the Second Edition of Biography-Driven Culturally Responsive Teaching
will help educators to reflect on their assumptions and perspectives, integrate
best practices, and accelerate CLD students’ academic learning. “Socorro
Herrera does a masterful job of mediating multicultural education theory and
practice, specifically for culturally and linguistically diverse students, in
Biography-Driven Culturally Responsive Teaching.” —From the Foreword by Geneva
Gay, University of Washington, Seattle
Biography & Autobiography, Grades 3-4 Susan Mackey Collins 2008-07-01 Provides
lessons to help students recognize the biography and autobiography genres,
develop vocabulary, learn reading strategies, practice writing skills, make
grammar connections, use graphic organizers, and assess what they have learned.
Interactive Notetaking for Content-Area Literacy, Secondary Judith Goodman
2018-05-01 Help students build content area literacy through interactive
notetaking! This resource provides creative strategies for developing students'
interactive notetaking skills across the content areas. Lessons focus on topics
including partner work, vocabulary, comprehension, and summarizing to engage
students in critical thinking and analysis. This grade-range-specific resource
differentiates instruction to support the needs of students at each grade
level. Aligned to standards, this essential classroom resource will allow
students to practice effective learning strategies, increasing retention and
achievement in mathematics, language arts, social studies, and science.
Who Says Women Can't Be Doctors? Tanya Lee Stone 2013-02-19 In the 1830s, when
a brave and curious girl named Elizabeth Blackwell was growing up, women were
supposed to be wives and mothers. Some women could be teachers or seamstresses,
but career options were few. Certainly no women were doctors. But Elizabeth
refused to accept the common beliefs that women weren't smart enough to be
doctors, or that they were too weak for such hard work. And she would not take
no for an answer. Although she faced much opposition, she worked hard and
finally—when she graduated from medical school and went on to have a brilliant
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career—proved her detractors wrong. This inspiring story of the first female
doctor shows how one strong-willed woman opened the doors for all the female
doctors to come. Who Says Women Can't Be Doctors? by Tanya Lee Stone is an NPR
Best Book of 2013 This title has common core connections.
The Writing Revolution Judith C. Hochman 2017-08-07 "HELP! My Students Can't
Write!" Why You Need a Writing Revolution in Your Classroom and How to Lead It.
The Writing Revolution (TWR) provides a clear method of instruction that you
can use no matter what subject or grade level you teach. The model, also known
as The Hochman Method, has demonstrated, over and over, that it can turn weak
writers into strong communicators by focusing on specific techniques that match
their needs and by providing them with targeted feedback. Insurmountable as the
challenges faced by many students may seem, TWR can make a dramatic difference.
And the method does more than improve writing skills. It also helps: Boost
reading comprehension Improve organizational and study skills Enhance speaking
abilities Develop analytical capabilities TWR is as much a method of teaching
content as it is a method of teaching writing. There's no separate writing
block and no separate writing curriculum. Instead, teachers of all subjects
adapt the TWR strategies and activities to their current curriculum and weave
them into their content instruction. But perhaps what's most revolutionary
about the TWR method is that it takes the mystery out of learning to write
well. It breaks the writing process down into manageable chunks and then has
students practice the chunks they need, repeatedly, while also learning
content.
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